Public Facilities Department
Martin J. Walsh, Mayor

MEMORANDUM
To: Maureen Feeney, City Clerk, Boston City Hall
From: James McQueen, Public Facilities Department
Date: January 5, 2017
Re: Community Outreach Public Meeting Notice for the Boston Arts Academy Feasibility

Study Project

The Boston Arts Academy, Boston Public Schools and Public Facilities Department will host a
presentation of the Boston Arts Academy Feasibility on:

Thursday, January 12, 2017 at 6:00 PM at the Fenway Community Center, 1282 Boylston Street,
Boston, MA 02215

Agenda: Presentation of the City of Boston / Massachusetts School Building Authority

collaborative effort to bring improvements to the BAA, including the BAA Feasibility Study and
alternative approaches to the improvements at the current facility.

Please Post Notice.
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